
 
 

 
SPLASH PARK OPEN – LEE ON THE SOLENT 

 
Our splash park at Lee on the Solent will be re-opening on Saturday 8th August at 
10.00am and will be closing at 5pm.  Please be aware of the following COVID 
guidelines. 
 

 You will be able to enjoy the facility for up to 50 minutes, then the splash 
park will close for 10 minutes to enable a cleanse of the area. 

 If public are queuing they will be given a coloured token for their allocated 
session and may return for this. There will be red, green, yellow and blue 
tokens. 

 It will be on a first-come-first-served basis.  

 Should you decide not to use your tokens, please return them to let others 
enjoy the facility. 

 There will be a maximum of 7, 50 minutes per day. 

 There will be a maximum of 45 persons within the facility during the 50 
minute session. 

 Track and trace will be in force so persons wishing to use the facility will 
need to provide their details to enable this or will be refused entry. 

 Please take all belongings with you at the end of the session , all items left 
on site will be disposed of at the close of each working day 

 Toilet facilities will be open but the public must comply with social 
distancing. 

 
Please be aware that there will be hand sanitising stations placed around the splash 
park. 
 


